
 
Monday 10th March 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 1 Blashford Lakes Trip - Wednesday 21st May 2025 

 

This year, we have been learning about animals and their habitats in Science. As an opportunity to see some 

animals in their natural habitats, we will be visiting Blashford Lakes Nature Reserve.  

 

In order for this activity to take place, we kindly ask you to make a contribution of £16.15 by Friday 9th May 2025 

via Magicbooking.  Please book an appointment with Mr Lennon if you wish to discuss support with making your 

payment.  

 
Children will need to be in school promptly at the normal time on the day of the visit (between 8:30-8:50), and we 

will return to school in time to dismiss the children at the usual time of 2.55pm.  

 

The children will need:  

● school PE t-shirt and jumper 

● long trousers to the site to avoid the risk of tics.  

● light-weight pair of trousers or leggings if the weather is hot, or their PE trousers if the weather is 

cooler.  

● trainers and wellies (activities include pond dipping, river walking and minibeast hunting!) Spare 

wellies are available if your child doesn’t have any.  

● sun cream should be applied before they come to school 

● sun hat 

● lunch and other items in a rucksack which can be carried on their back 

● waterproof coat with a hood, as much of the day will likely be spent outside. 

 

If your child usually has hot lunches, they will be provided with a packed lunch for this day instead of their hot 

lunch. You can still provide them with an extra snack if you wish. Children who normally bring a packed lunch to 

school will need to bring their own packed lunch in a named plastic bag and plenty of water. They can also bring an 

extra healthy snack. All lunch goods will be disposed of so please do ensure that everything your child takes can be 

thrown away on the day.  

 

Please use the link below to give permission for your child to attend the trip:  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeb69fEqCRfablMFjf2ZMalSjgsHmneAURt8IupZDAKYMJX1w/viewf

orm?usp=header 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Ring and Miss Pike  

Year 1 Class Teachers  
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